Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club MAY 2018

Hello Ladies,

Membership

Dues

At our April meeting, John Steinbrink, Jr., Director of Public Works and the Parks Department, shared information and insights into the Chiwaukee Prairie, the Don Hackbarth Trail, Des Plaines River and Jerome Creek which are located in the Village of Pleasant Prairie. All of these beautiful amenities are available to explore at our leisure.





Membership dues (\$25) are due in May and can be given to Cindy B. for processing at May 10th meeting.

Our Spring dinner will be held on Thursday, June 14 at Casa Capri. Cocktails will be at 6:00 PM and dinner will start at 6:30 PM. The cost of the dinner is \$22 per person and Cindy B. will also be collecting payment for the dinner at the May meeting as well. The buffet menu will consist of Sirloin Beef Tips, Chicken Parmigiano, Stuffed Shells with Cheese and Spinach, Mashed Potatoes, Mostaccioli, Mixed Vegetables, 3 Bean Salad, Potato Salad, Cole Slaw, Tossed Salad, Bread / Butter, Cottage Cheese, and Coffee / Iced Tea. If you would like to write a check to the PPWC for your dues and dinner together, \$47 total, please feel free to do so.



The Education Committee will be our Hostesses for our May meeting comprised of Terri Harold, Char Carver, Rosemary Cibrario, Kris Klimisch, and Sue Samer. The Committee will be presenting the two PPWC Pearl Ruffolo scholarships and also the Philanthropic Committee will be presenting donations to Community Impact Foster Care Program, Frank Elementary Book Sale, Blessings in a Backpack, St. Matthew's Elder Garten, Garden of Eatin', Brookdale Staff Appreciation Party, NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness), Law Enforcement Appreciation Day and Kenosha County Sherriff's Department "Shop with a Cop".



On Saturday, April 28th, members from our Club helped clean up our adopted stretch of road in the Village. Participating members were Monica, Cheri, Fran, Vickie, Sue, Carol and Anita. Way to go ladies! We all look forward to hearing about all about the "treasures" found along the road during clean up.

Congratulations Sue Lawler on being installed as 2nd Vice President for the GFWC-WI Southern Prairies District on April 17th!! Sue, the entire Club is so proud of you and know you will do

an outstanding job in this new position.







May Birthday's

2nd - Charlene Nelson



10th- PPWC
Meeting @
Brookdale 6:30 PM



3rd - Art in The Park

14th - Spring Dinner

@ Casa Capri

6:00 pm Cocktails

6:30 pm Dinner

Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club MAY 2018



Don't forget about Art in the Park on Sunday, June 3rd. If you haven't already signed up to volunteer for a time slot or donate items, please see Sue Lawler.

At our May meeting, the Philanthropic committee is hosting a Book Drive for Frank Elementary School. The Book Drive is for elementary books and if you have any questions about this, please contact Vickie.





Our GFWC History continues...

2006 - GFWC Board of Director members participated in a Day on the Hill to Advocate for the bipartisan pay equality bill based on the discrimination case of clubwoman Lilly Ledbetter (Alabama). President Barack Obama signed the Lilly Ledbetter Fair Pay Act in January 2009.

2012 - After a spirited contest, LIVING THE VOLUNTEER SPIRIT, was selected as the new GFWC tagline.

2013 - After extensive renovations, the historic Iron Gate restaurant, located in the former stables of the GFWC headquarters, reopened under new management as one of the premier Washington, D.C., restaurants.







2018

- * WI State Convention Milwaukee North Shore, May 3 6
 - PPWC Meeting Brookdale, 6:30 PM Thursday, May 10
 - Art in the Park Sunday, June 3

In Federation,

Monica Yuhas



